Recording of the week: "We regret to
inform you" — bad news from the sound

archives

This week’s selection comes from David Govier, Oral History Archivist. An
Oral History of the Post Office includes memories of telegram delivery boys
who delivered telegrams by hand with news of war casualties during the Second
World War, and their reflections on what it was like delivering the bad

news...
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